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11/11/2021  16:05:212021/4305/P COMMNT Adrian Shindler As a local resident, we already have a lot of noise from the Washington Pub late at night when people leave 

that premises just when some of us are trying to get to sleep. That noise is audible not just in Englands Lane 

iself but also in surrounding streets as people head home, often singing and shouting.

The proposed wine bar would be much nearer and so the potential noise nuisance a lot worse, never mind the 

combined effects of both venues closing at the same time. England's Lane can hardly be called a High Street, 

it is quite narrow (just ask the bus drivers!) and this magnifies the effects of noise. Cafes are fine, but please 

allow residents "some" peace and quiet at night.
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